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Squeal 

Fellow Lions

Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New year Webster Groves Lions. 

Thinking over the past year I am 
filled with so much pride for our 
club. Thinking about all the 
challenges we faced this past 
year and how we pulled together 
despite some tragic deaths. We 
will remember Lion Dick Roth and 
Lion Bill Kleffner in this past year 
and all that they contributed to 
the club.  

As we begin a new year it’s a 
little overwhelming thinking 
about all the work that needs to 
be done and all the people that 
need to be helped. I am 
confident that our club will 
handle all of this with great ease.

I know the year will be filled with 
new challenges as well as some 
old or unfinished business. There 
will be laughter and memories 
made and hopefully some new 
traditions started. 

Take a moment and think about 
your service this past year. 
Where you happy with the time 
you put into Lions? Do you need 
to help more, get more involved? 
Think about what you would like 
to help with this year. Remember 
our motto “We Serve”. Let’s all 
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get active in 2016. 

Thank you for allowing me to 
serve in 2015 and I look 
forward to what 2016 has in 
store for our club.  

President Lion Teddi Speeler 

 
HOW CAN I BE A GOOD LION?

 
A good lion is one who is excited about 
the wonderful services that Lions world-
wide provide to those in need.  
A good Lion is one who is active and 
enjoys meeting new people and 
experiencing new situations. 
 
A new Lion might be a little overwhelmed 
with the organization and our lofty goals. 
Soon you will learn how you can become 
involved, and stay involved!  
 
The most beneficial thing that you can do 
as a Lion is to go to club meetings. The 
fellowship and informal interaction will 
help you get to know more about the 
people you will serve beside. The next 
thing you should do is learn as much as 
you can about Lionism. If there is a 
programs or activities that interest you 
notify the contact person and get more 
information. Don’t be afraid to ask 
questions. 
 
Take some time to think about your skills, 
talents, or interest. What do you like to 
do? What excites you? What would you or 
can you do to make a difference? Get 
involved with specific causes or activities 
that motivate you. If these do not 
currently exist, make a proposal to add 
that activity to the club agenda. Don’t be 
afraid to go for it. 
 
Finally, be proud to be a Lion and wear 
your lapel pin! 

Pres ident  L ion  Teddi  SpeelerCelebrat ing  our  90 t h  Anniversary
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